Association of Ukrainian Cities
73, Sichovyh Striltsiv str.,
Floors 11-12,
Kyiv, Ukraine

Date: March 1, 2022

Dear friends,

in this terrible hour in which your country is exposed to brutal aggression, we send you messages
of support and encouragement on behalf of 330. Croatian municipalities who are anxiously
following these dark moments in which Ukraine found itself. There are no words in which our
grief can be summed up, due to the tragic events that Ukraine is currently experiencing.
Unfortunately, Croatia itself went through aggression in the first half of the 1990s, and we deeply
sympathize with the friendly Ukrainian people.

We remember happy moments when we were your guests at the end of 2019 in Kiev, and we
believe that we will all see each other again in some happier and more better circumstances, in free
Ukraine which will be completely liberated from brutal aggression. We wish you and your families
all the luck in overcoming this dark times, and we are in prayer with you.

Your Croatian friends,

URVATSKA ZAJEDNICA OPCINA
Ulica grada Vukovara 271
10000 Zagreb



